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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Chicken 

Nuggets 

Cheese & 

Tomato Pasta 
Roast Chicken  

Nacho Beef 

Bake 

Fish Fingers & 

Chips 

Veggie Burger BBQ Rice 
Veggie 

Sausage 
Quesadilla Chilli Pitta 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches 

 

 

 

Weekly Attendance 

Friday 17th January 2025 

Chicks 87.34 Meerkats 96.9 

Butterflies 91.11 Leopards 95.17 

Ladybirds 83.57 Panthers 96.13 

Dolphins 98.39 Foxes 93.67 

Penguins 97.33 Wolves 88.71 

Kangaroos 98.57 Lions 97.67 

Koalas 96.67 Tigers 99.33 

Giraffes 93.1   
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Tigers 

Y4 Swimming 

On Monday 20th January, the children in Year 4 will start 

their swimming lessons at Albert Avenue Swimming baths.  

 

They will attend every morning for two weeks. Please 

make sure you are at school on time as the coach will 

leave at 9.30am and return at 12.30pm.  

 

Swimming is a required element of the National 

Curriculum, and all Year 4 children must attend.                         

If you have any questions, please contact the school               

or your class teacher. 

 

 

 

New Wrap Around Care Now Available! 
 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder that our Wrap Around Provision                   

called ‘The Den’, started on 6th January                    2025. 

This service is designed to provide a                                       

safe, engaging and fun environment for your                         

.                      children every day after school.  

‘The Den’ Opening Hours 

Available every day! Please speak to 

the school office or book on ParentPay 

if you require a place. £9.00 per session. 

 

Monday – Thursday ->  3.15pm – 5.30pm 

Friday -> 3.15pm – 5.00pm 

Nut Free School 

We would like to remind all parents and carers that we are a nut-free school to 

ensure the safety of all our students, including those with severe nut allergies. 

Recently, we have noticed some children bringing items containing nuts in 

their packed lunches, including Kinder Buenos, Snickers and Nutella 

sandwiches. These items are not allowed in school as they pose a serious risk to 

students with allergies. We kindly ask that you check that the food you are 

sending to school in your child’s packed lunch does not contain nuts 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

 

 

Salvation Army Trip 

The Salvation Amy Trip is on                       

Monday 20th January. The                    

bus will depart from school                                 

at 1:15pm after children have                     

eaten their lunch and return to school 

by 2:45pm.  

If your child has been selected to 

attend, please ensure their consent 

form is completed and returned as soon 

as possible.  

Clothing Donations 

We want to extend a heartfelt 

thank you for your generous 

donations of clothes. Thanks to 

your support, we have raised an 

incredible £40 this time. 

If you have any additional clothes 

you would like to donate,         

please feel free to 

bring them into 

school. Every 

contribution 

makes a 

difference! 

Thank you for your 

understanding and support. 
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